
From: Rob Watt
To: Mayor
Cc: Councillor Everitt, Frank; Councillor Frizzell, Garth; Councillor Krause, Murry; Councillor McConnachie, Terri;

Councillor Ramsay, Cori; Councillor Sampson, Kyle; Councillor Scott, Susan; Councillor Skakun, Brian; cityclerk
Subject: Support for Zelkwas Avenue Transition House Complex
Date: Friday, September 18, 2020 5:41:31 PM

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.
Dear Mayor and Council,

We would like to express our support for the Transition House project being considered for 
lots 606, 614, and 622 Zelkwas Avenue in Prince George. We are residents of the 
neighborhood and live quite close to the proposed site. We welcome the project both as a 
partial solution for specific housing needs in our city, and as the right thing to do when our 
citizens need a helping hand.

There is a petition circulating in our neighborhood urging residents to oppose this project. 
We would like to express our support, and also our gratitude that the city is encouraging this 
kind of partnering to provide solutions to ongoing housing needs in the city.

Thank you,

Rob and Bonnie Watt
-- 

Rob and Bonnie Watt
991 Vedder Crescent
Redacted 




